
 
 
23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents,   
 
I would like to invite you in next week to watch the solo audition rounds of House Music. Children from 
Year 3+ have been given the opportunity to put themselves forward as a soloist in this initial round, with 
the most successful performances going through to the Final, which will be staged at the Town Hall in 
Henley on Tuesday 12th March.  
 
Children in Years 1 and 2 will also be given an opportunity to play or sing a prepared piece in front of 
their class next week and will be awarded points towards their House total for bravery and participation.  
 
I hope you will be able to join us! Please see below for the timings: 
 
Reception (S & W) Wednesday 9.30am 
 
1P Friday 9.40am 
1JP Friday 11.10am 
 
2W Tuesday 11.40am 
2FN Thursday 10.10am 
 
3H Thursday 2.45pm 
3W Wednesday 2.50pm 
 
4H Thursday 11.50am 
4DR Monday 2.50pm 
 
5R Friday 2.00pm 
5W Friday 3.00pm 

 
Best wishes, 
Anne Light 
Head of Music and Performing Arts 


